Gas leak causes road closures
on North Shore

A gas leak is causing traffic issue in Tahoe City on Thursday
morning.

Highway 28 in Tahoe City is closed at the Y to Highway 89 at
Fairway.

Motorists are being advised to use Interstate 80 to Highway
267.

There is no estimated time when the road will be open. There
are no details about the leak.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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